
7. CITY STREETS ROADING PROGRAMME 2000/2001 - UPDATE 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Murray Angus,  DDI 371-1876 

Corporate Plan Output:  Capital Expenditure 

 
 The purpose of this report is to provide the Board with an update on progress for projects in the 

Fendalton/Waimairi area which are programmed in the budget for the current 2000/01 financial year as 
detailed on the attached schedule.   

 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the foregoing recommendation be adopted. 

Please Note
To be referred to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


